
 

From: Laura Morgan 
To: PlanningAgency 
Cc: SonCo_LCP.Update2020; Cea Higgins; Stephanie@Coastal Rexing; Peter@Coastal Benham 
Subject: A request for an additional Hearing on the Local Coastal Plan 
Date: Saturday, January 29, 2022 1:11:06 PM 

EXTERNAL 

Dear Commissioners, 

We at Save the Sonoma Coast, a group of 40+ long-time Sonoma Coastal advocates 
representing multiple non-profits, request an additional hearing be scheduled to address those 
Elements in the LCP which have been inadequately addressed with regard to public comment. 

We have been unprepared for 3 previous hearings due to withholding of Staff Memos. The 
only one we have been allowed to access was sent the night before the January 13th hearing. 
We are addressing that issue with Staff (Gary Helfrich) now. 

We have also been promised the opportunity to make final comments on all Elements prior to 
the Planning Commission’s approval of the draft but there are no hearings scheduled for that 
purpose. 

Thank you very much for considering our request. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Morgan 
Richard Retecki 
Richard Charter 
Maggie Briare 
Cea Higgins 
Rue Furch 
for Save the Sonoma Coast 
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